
Year 6 have been diving into their study of wolves to 
prepare for writing their own non-chronological reports. 
They have been exploring vivid vocabulary, practicing 
different grammar techniques, and learning about key 
report features.

In PSHE, the students discussed their ideas about what 
"normal" means and compared it to life in a developing 
country. They explored the concepts of “prejudice” and 
“discrimination,” and learned how society and history 
have evolved towards greater equality.

In maths, the children have been working on 
understanding common factors and multiples, 
emphasizing the importance of mastering times tables 
to become more efficient mathematicians.

In PE, it was tournament time! The children competed 
against each other in an exciting football match.
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Pupil’s voices: 
“Loved that football tournament, can we do it again?”
“Wow, I didn’t know that slavery was still an issue”


